BOSSINGTON
EiSl AT E

We are pleased to announce the Bossington Fly Fishing School 2022 dates
at Horsebridge Lake this coming season:

Saturday 28th May e Saturday 11th June
Saturday 23th July e Saturday 29th August ® Saturday 17th September

£200 per person
Courses are run with a minimum of 2 people and a maximum of 8.
All equipment to be provided by Bossington;
including rods, reels, lines, flies leader material, polarised glasses & nets.
Bossington baseball cap and a set of course notes will be given to all students attending the
course.

Timings:
Course will start at 09.00 ® Lunch will be provided by the Estate between 12.30-13.30
Course ends at 17.30

During lunch and breaks the instructors will cover topics such as knots, fly tying and other matters
associated with fly fishing. All students will be offered the chance to take two fish per day. All
other fish will be on a catch and release basis unless otherwise directed by the Bossington staff.

For booking enquiries, please contact Bridget Scott at Bossington Estate Office on:
01794 388265 or officemanager@bossingtonestate.com

All students will need to be in possession of a national rod licence where necessary
(see gov.uk/fishing-licenses). Students must be 16 and above. If a children only course is to be

run then the instructor ratio is increased to one instructor per 2 children
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